
Wooly Bully’s Minutes 
Date: 29 Jan 2017 | Sunday 
Time: 4:00 | pm 
Location: Converse County 4-H Extension office 

 
Leader: Many Lovitt  
President: Megan Lovitt Vice President: Tyler Stoll 
Secretary: Dairon Mooren Treasurer: Cash Lovitt  
Parliamentarians: Kyle Logar Callers: Korbin Capp  

   Cole Lovitt  Caleb Capp  
 

A regular scheduled monthly meeting of the Converse County Wooly Bully’s 4-H Community Club was 
called to order on Sunday, January 29th at 4:02pm by president Megan Lovitt. 
 
Cash Lovitt led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance and Chloe Collins in the 4-H Pledge.  
 
Members present included Megan Lovitt, Dairon Mooren, Tyler Stoll, Kyle Logar, Cash Lovitt, Chloe 
Collins, Markie Horr, and Mason Horr.  
 
Leaders present included: Mandy Lovitt, Greg Logar, Tracy Logar, and Mandi Horr.  
 
Nate Vogel came as a guest.  
 
Dairon Mooren gave the Secretary’s report.  
 
Cash Lovitt gave the Treasurer’s report with a balance of $202.66 
 
There was no Icebreaker 
 
We then moved onto old business:  
 
We began by discussing changing the name for the club, as it was passed at the previous regularly 
scheduled meeting. After a lot of discussion and ideas from the assembly, The club chose the name 
Converse County Cowboys or C​3​. Dairon Mooren moved to change the club name from the Wooly 
Bully’s to the Converse County Cowboys and Markie Horr Seconded.  
 
There was no further discussion and the motion was passed by majority vote.  
 
The second, and final item under old business was the meeting time and date. Members discussed days of 
the week that would not work for them, and after realizing the wide range and inconsistency of 
availability, Kyle Logar moved that the club decide the date and time of next meeting as long as it would 
be in the last week of each month. Dairon Mooren seconded and the motion passed unanimously. 
Ending Old business, we went onto New business.  



 
The club agreed to bring shovels to shovel snow for businesses around the Extension office. Everyone 
was in agreement.  
 
With the Name change and the Meeting date and time change it was noted that next meeting we will 
construct the first reading of updating the bylaws 
 
Mandy Lovitt announced that everyone should either continue or begin working on record books before 
time dwindles down, along with attending record book trainings if needed. 
 
It was moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:49pm by Cash Lovitt and Kyle Lovitt seconded.  
 
The motion passed, adjourning the meeting until the decided time of 3:30pm on Monday, February 27th.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Dairon Mooren  

           Dairon Mooren 


